Teenline needs help
A TALLAGHT-BASED helpline for young people with problems has ap​pealed for more volunteers to come forward so that the line can open for longer periods.
Teenline Ireland started taking calls in July and currently its service is available from 9pm to 3am on Friday and Saturday nights.
The helpline's founder, Maureen Bolger, said these are the most impor​tant times for the line to be open, when young peo​ple are at their most vul​nerable, but she said the more volunteers they get the longer it can stay open.
She said: "The more volunteers we have, the more hours we can open Teenline. We have great volunteers, but we are still
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appealing for more. We will never have enough volunteers."
The service is based in Old Bawn in Tallaght and Maureen said that the amount of calls they are receiving every weekend proves how much the helpline is needed by young people.
Maureen
said:
"Teenline was set up in response to an over​whelming demand from young people.
"They need somewhere to communicate their problems and judging by the amount of calls we are getting, they are using us for that."
Teenline will be getting

an extra big push in the coming months when a major advertising cam​paign kicks in - Dublin Bus has agreed to carry ads on buses and trains and UCI will be showing ads for the service before its films.
Maureen said: "Both companies will be carry​ing our ads for free, which is great. And it means the ads will be in places where young people will see them."
But Maureen also said that they are looking for a big name sponsor or Gov​ernment recognition to en​sure that they can keep the service up and running and expand it in the future.
The helpline number for Teenline is 1800833634. Maureen can be contacted at 085 741 6019.
